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CenturyLink

1600 7th Avenug, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington 98191
(206) 345-1568

Facsimile (200) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds
Director
Western Region Regulaiory Affairs

June 17, 2011

Via E-mail and
Overnight Delivery

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: CenturyLink’s compliance with Condition No. 29 to the Joint Applicants’
agreement with Commission Staff and Public Counsel, Docket UT-100820, Order
14, Appendix C

Dear Mr. Danner,

Condition No. 29 in the Docket UT-100820 merger settlement agreement between
CenturyLink, Commission Staff and Public Counsel, adopted by the Commission in its
Order 14 in the docket, requires the filing of customer notifications with the
Commission:

Within 30 days of closing of the Transaction, CenturyLink will give individual notice to
its customers explaining that the Transaction has been approved subject to certain
conditions. The notice will provide UTC and company phone number for questions and
will notify customers that information regarding the Transaction’s approval and
conditions can be obtained from the UTC website at docket number UT-100820.
CenturyLink will work with Commission Staff and Public Counsel on the content of the
notice.

CenturyLink commits to send notice to affected customers if any of the CenturyLink
ILECs or Qwest undergoes a name change. Prior to any name change becoming
effective in Washington, CenturyLink will work with Comunission Staff and Public
Counsel on the content of a notice informing the affected customers of the name change,
if applicable.
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Counsel on the content of a notice informing the affected customers of the name change,
if applicable.

CenturyLink will file copies of the notices(s) above with the Commission after issuance,
together with a description of the manner and timing of the notice,

CenturyLink provides the following information in response to this requirement:

Attachment 1 is a copy of the notice that was sent to all legacy Qwest Washington
customers via bill insert starting on April 11, 2011 and continuing through a complete
billing cycle until May 10, 2011. Attachment 2 is a copy of the bill messages that were
sent to all legacy CenturyLink customers starting on April 15, 2011 and continuing
through a complete billing cycle until May 14, 2011. CenturyLink will also be noticing
its legacy Qwest customers of the name change from Qwest to CenturyLink this summer
and will provide the Commission with another notice of its compliance at the conclusion
of that notification,

If you have any questions regarding this notice of compliance, please don’t hesitate to

call me.

Sincerely,

DNfe Yo el

Mark Reynolds
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cc: Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski
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